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To: Public Elementary/ Secondary School Heads \ &
SSG/SPG Advisers/SSG/SPG Presidents
o
From: MLAN G. FARNAZO, Ph.D., CESO IV

Regional Director/Concurrent SDS

Subject: DIVISION FEDERATION ELECTION OF SSG/SPG PRESIDENT (SY 2017-
2018)
Date: June 7,2017

1. Pursuant to DepEd Order No.47, s.2014 entitled Constitution and By -Laws of the
Supreme Student Government and Supreme Pupil Government in Elementary and Secondary
Schools and DepEd Memo No.39, s.2017 on Synchronized Supreme Pupil Government and
Supreme Student Government Election for SY 2017-2018, the student government is
mandated to support and to promote the ideals, thrust and objectives of the student body,
their schools and the Department of Education. The field is hereby informed that this
division will conduct a Division Federation Election of SSG/SPG President on June 9, 2017 at
4 PM through the Youth Formation Division(YFD) being the lead office under School
Governance and Operations Division (SGOD) in the Division Office.

2. The support to all Public Elementary/ Secondary Schools within the division is hereby
enjoined.

3. For information, guidance and compliance.



